
 

Coastal Concrete Updates during COVID-19 

Coastal Concrete has been considered an essential service, and as a result, we will continue to serve all 

residents from the Metro Vancouver area during the COVID-19 pandemic. We are closely monitoring the 

rapid changes as we continue to adapt how we serve our customers during these challenging times.  

Please review Coastal Concrete Protocol and how we have adapted our working environment:  

1. Our employees are required to keep good hand hygiene while working.  Our employees live alone 

which can help reduce the spread of the COVID-19 virus. 

2. The employees are required to stay home if they present any signs of ilness. These include; runny 

nose, cough, fever, excessive tiredness, troubles breathing, and nausea. 

3. At the worksite, our employees maintain the 6ft distancing protocol. 

4. A sanitization station is available at every worksite. 

5. Payments are made through e-transfer. 

If there are any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us directly at 604-202-5184. 

Best Regards, 

Rick Hall 

Owner & General Manager 


